NOTIFICATION

It is observed that the students from various Departments and
Bhavanas are obtaining the Railway Concession, with the approval of the
concerned Heads and Principals, to participate in the Indian Science
Congress, to be held from 03-07 January, 2018 in Hyderabad.

It is intimated to all Heads and Principals to make the necessary
arrangement and co-ordinate the move of the concerned students as per the
Standing Operation Procedure of the University.
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